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Here is the most up to date news from Nepal.  Please continue to pray for this 
amazing team. 

The team at Lalgadh are now hoping to acquire and deliver 300 semi-permanent 
Nepali-designed shelters over the next 4 to 6 weeks to try and get shelter to the 
neediest people before the monsoon hits in a few weeks’ time. The shelters cost 
about USD 200 each and are made out of bent corrugated iron sheets. We have 
applied for funding to a grant making trust that has helped us in the past, but they 
may only be able to support part of the cost.  
  
It is amazing how our team has been able to do so much in the relief effort, and 
they have purchased and delivered almost $100,000 dollars-worth of aid so far – 
about 116 tonnes of supplies! The home page of our website carries all the up to 
date news.  Here is the Link  

If you would like to make a personal financial contribution please follow this link to 
their online donation. Here is the Link  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nlt.org.uk/
https://my.give.net/nltdonation/Donate/GiftDetails


Nepal Leprosy Trust Prayer news  
He gives strength to those who grow tired and increases the strength of those 
who are weak, Isaiah 40:29  
Please continue to pray for Nepal at this difficult time. In the aftermath of 
the second earthquake there are over 8,500 people dead, 22,000 injured, 
and 776,000 houses partially or completely destroyed. There have been 
nearly 300 significant aftershocks since the first main earthquake and people 
are still nervous and unsure about the future.  
The team at Lalgadh began to deliver aid shortly after the first earthquake 
and so far has been able to supply over 80 tonnes of relief aid into the 
Sindupalchowk and Sindhuli districts, enough to help several hundred 
families for several weeks. They are setting off again on Monday 8th June to 
Sindhupalchowk with a further 39 tonnes of supplies for 900 households.  

Many thanks for all of the gifts that have come in to help with this work. 
There is still a great deal to deal to do but we are at least making a dent in 
the problem in the areas we can reach. 

Please Pray: 
 • For Kamal as he works with the local church to aid the poorer        

communities in the south of the Kathmandu Valley. 
     
 • For Dambar, Suman, Dr Graeme and the team at Lalgadh as they        

continue relief work in Sindhuli and Sindhupalchowk. Please pray 
especially for staff safety as they travel on dangerous roads, and that 
they are able to work well with the local authorities and other relief 
agencies in the same area. 

     
 • That the government agencies will work to the best of their ability for        

the good of the people. 
     
 • For the victims of the earthquake as they continue to live under        

tarpaulins and survive on the supplies brought by the relief teams, and 
especially that aid would reach those who most need it. 

With all our grateful thanks the NLT UK team 
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